WIP S

w %

1250 KC.

w oW W
TICONDEROGA
NEW YORK

January 27, 1958

Mr. Kermit Geary
R.D. 2, Box 298
Walnutport, Pa.

Dear Mr. Geary:

This will acknowledge your letter of January 23rd.

We are delighted to hear of the excellent reception and
confirm your report. I noticed the name of the broadcasting
corporation was omitted, it is The Portage Broadcasting Corp.
And, our other studio is in the Middlebury Inn, Middlebury,
Vermont across the Champlain.

We shall be happy to hear from you at any time.

Sincerely,

Ruth M. Robertson
Assistant General Manager
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